
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents  
           
Festival of Literature @ Kingsdown School – Thursday 17th November 
 
We have been invited to take part in the above event to be held at Kingsdown School on 
Thursday 17th November.  Kingsdown have arranged for the author, Kita Mitchell to present 
to the children. 
 
The performance will be held at Kingsdown School and children will be required to be 
dropped off at Kingsdown between 8.30am– 8.45am. Once the event has finished we will 
walk the children back to school.  
 
Please sign the acknowledgement slip below and return to school by Friday 11th November.        
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 5 Team 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Kingsdown School – Festival of Literature – Thursday 17th November  
 
Name of Child …………………………………………………………  Class ………………………… 
 
I acknowledge the receipt of information about the Festival of Literature and confirm that I 
will transport my child to Kingsdown School and am happy for them to walk back to school 
with staff.   
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… (Name & Contact No) 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 


